## **MEMORANDUM**

MIKE TROVATO, ASST TONN ADMINISTRATOR

TO:

Daniel Hoort, Town Administrator; Courtney Butler, Executive Asst to T.A.

FROM:

**Bylaw Committee** 

RE:

**Annual Town Meeting Warrant Recommendations** 

DATE:

March 16, 2020

The Bylaw Committee met today at 10105 AM to consider three Articles on the 2020 Annual Town Meeting Warrant. Their recommendations follow.

Article 30: Petitioned Article for Commercial Single- Use Plastic Water Bottle Ban.

BYLAW COMMITTEE BECOMMENDS 2-0 SUBJECT TO

AMENDING SECTION 4 TO CHANGE TOWN MANAGER

TO TOWN ADMINISTRATOR (TWICE IN THE FIRST

SENTENCE AND ONCE IN THE LAST SENTENCE)

Article 31: Proposal to Amend the General Bylaw to allow for an earlier start time to the Annual

BYLAN COMMITTEE BECOMMENDS 2-0.

Article 32: Petitioned Article to Adopt Climate Change Policy Bylaw.

BYLAN COMMITTEE DOES NOT RECOMMEND 2-0.
BECAUSE THE SELECTBOARD IS THE POLICY MAKER NOT TOWN MEETING.

Respectfully submitted

Dawn Rickman

Liz Stansell, Secretary